From: Gillerlain Todd C [mailto:Todd.Gillerlain@ci.irs.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2017 1:57 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: William.Riesche@chicagopolice.org
Subject: Back From FLETC

Mr. Berlin,

I have returned from the training week at the National Federal Training Center in Brunswick Georgia.  The Training and Lodging were provided by FLETC and funded through the Department of Treasury.  My airfare was purchased by the City of Chicago Travel Section and the cost will be submitted for reimbursement on my August, 2017 monthly slot reimbursement form.  There were meals charged on my credit card on the two travel day.  I am a registered vendor with the City of Chicago and will be submitting a Travel Reimbursement Form (with receipts) to the travel section and also IRS on my monthly slot form.  I will be reimbursed by the City of Chicago for the costs of the meals when the funding goes through.  

Thank you again for your assistance,

P.O. Todd Gillerlain

